
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   All Prequalified Contractors 

FROM:  Rachel Mills, P.E.  

Director 

Division of Construction Procurement 

 

DATE:  April 7, 2017 

 

SUBJECT:  Spam Email Appearing to Come from KYTC Concerning New Policy Directions 

 

It has been brought to the Cabinet’s attention that a phishing email has been sent to numerous 

contractors prequalified with the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet. This email appears to be 

from KYTC advising of new policy directions arising from a meeting on 3/16/2017. The email 

IS NOT from the Cabinet. 

 

Below is a copy of the phishing email. Please do not open and respond. If you have questions 

contact the Division of Construction Procurement at (502) 564-3500. 

 

 
From: contracts@ky.gov [mailto:contracts@ky.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 4:11 PM 

Subject: Important notice to all contractors 

Importance: High 

 Dear vendor, 

 Please find attached, new policy directions arising from the last Transportation Cabinet meeting 

of 03/16/2017. Can't view online? a hard copy of this communique was mailed to your business 

address on file. 

 Notice_to_Contractors   

 Kind Regards 

 Contracts Review Committee 
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